












Conclusion

Community Planning Staff is of the opinion that the proposed draft plan of subdivision 
and conforms to the density, land use and policies of the Official Plan and approved 
Block Plan, and can be draft approved subject to the conditions contained in Attachment 
#1.  The lots identified in Phase 2 of the plan will be subject to a “holding provision” in the 
Zoning By-law until servicing allocation has been granted by Council.  Should Committee 
concur, the “Recommendation” can be adopted. 

Attachments

1. Conditions of Draft Approval 
2. Location Map 
3. Draft Plan of Subdivision (as redlined by City of Vaughan) 
4. BLOCK 18 - Phasing Plan 

Report prepared by:

Mauro Peverini, Planner ext. 8407 
Art Tikiryan, Senior Planner, ext. 8212 

Respectfully submitted, 

JOHN ZIPAY     MARCO RAMUNNO 
 Commissioner of Planning   Manager of Development Planning 
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